
 

 

 
 

Following the success of our last Epee Night we 

will once again be running an open Epee Night on 

Wednesday 7th December and we welcome 

fencers of all standards. 

 

The evening will start at 7.30pm and be run as a 

Poule Unique to give everyone the maximum 

number of fights and enjoyment. 

 

 
Our purpose built Fencing Salle has eight metal pistes - so no hanging around waiting to 
get on a box. 

No membership required just a visitor fee of £10 payable on the night. 

Come along and join us for what will be a thoroughly enjoyable night of epee fencing 

and some socialising afterwards in the local hostelry. 

 

ALL WELCOME 

Epee Night at St Paul’s 

 


